Town of Jhilipstmon
HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT
50 Fishkill Road
Cold Spring, New York 10516

(845) 265-3530 Carl Frisenda
Fax (845) 265-7886 Highway Superintendent

NOTICE

THE PHILIPSTOWN HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT WILL BE
CLOSING

CANOPUS HILLRD

FOR PAVING
THIS WILL BE THE PHILIPSTOWN SECTION ONLY

FROM OLD ALBANY POST ROAD TO 200 FT PAST THUNDER ROAD
ON
Wed NOV 17™

FROM 7AM-4PM
(WEATHER PERMITTING)

WE ARE ASKING RESIDENTS TO LEAVE BEFORE 7AM IF YOU NEED TO BE
OUT. THE PUTNAM VALLEY END WILL BE OPEN

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CALL THE
HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT AT 845-265-3530.



